12 March 2024

YEAR 7 CAMP INFORMATION

Wednesday 3 July - Friday 5 July 2024

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Charles Campbell College’s Year 7 camp will be held at Mylor Adventure Camp. The Camp will be
an adventure-based learning program concentrating on team building, under the direct
supervision of College staff and the camp’s specially trained instructors. The program may
include adventure activities such as Flying Fox, Giant Swing, Bridge Building, Bouldering, Low
Ropes, Raft Making, Challenge Course and Initiative Pursuits.

Year 7’s will be attending camp in Week 10 of Term 2, for three days and two nights from
Wednesday 3 July 2024 to Friday 5 July 2024. We will depart Charles Campbell College at 9:30am
on Wednesday and return to school by 2:20pm on Friday.

The total cost of the camp is $330; a $50.00 non-refundable deposit must be paid by Friday 12
April 2024 (Week 11, Term 1). Final payments are due by Friday 14 June 2024 (Week 7, Term 2).
Please ensure that all consent forms are returned to Student Services by 12 April 2024. Payment
can be made at College Reception, Student Services or via the QKR App (instructions can be found
via the following link: http://www.ccc.sa.edu.au/payment-gkr.html). If you have any questions

regarding payment, please contact the College’s Finance Department on 8165 4700.

While the students are at Mylor Adventure Camp, they are required to comply with all College’s
usual standard of behaviour and follow teachers’ instructions at all times. It is expected that all
students will behave in a responsible and cooperative manner. Should a student fail to follow the
rules, serious consequences will apply. In extreme circumstances, parents may be contacted and
students may be sent home from the camp at the expense of the parents/caregivers.

Any items of value taken on the camp are at the risk of the student. Charles Campbell College or
Mylor Adventure Camp will not accept the risk for any damage or theft that occurs while on the
camp. We ask that students DO NOT bring their mobiles phones to camp. In case of emergency,
whilst your child is on camp, parents can contact the supervising teachers on 0491 887 562.

Students who choose not to go on camp will be expected at school and will have an alternative
program set for them. Should you have any questions or concerns about your child and/or the
camp, please contact Josh Farmer on 8165 4700. | thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

-

Kevin O’Neil
PRINCIPAL

Josh Farmer
7-9 LEADER

All College Correspondence can be found here: http://www.ccc.sa.edu.au/college-communications.html
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